 Grinshill Community Led Plan(CLP)
Minutes/Notes of Meeting 
Held at The Old Vicarage Grinshill 	25/8/2016
Meeting commenced at 18.30 hrs

1. Present:  Paul Jones (PJ) (Chair);  Mike Roocroft (MR);  Tom Wycherley(TW)
2. Apologies: Sue Thomas (Community Enablement Officer) on A/Leave. Absence approved.
3. Previous Minutes – Approved
4. PJ outlined the contents of the Agenda for the meeting.
5. Action Points:
To keep under review the Stakeholder plan and overall project plan as prepared by PJ. Information/Update has been provided in Clive & Grinshill Newsletter, Village Website and to Sue Thomas.
6. It was agreed to ask James Handley to produce details/drawings of his community hub concept for the parish. PJ to e-mail James Handley.
7. TW had received an e-mail from Sue Thomas advising that as Grinshill is ‘Countryside’ it does not have a development boundary. However it is possible to have two boundaries but these can only be changed by Shropshire Council in the local plan review in approx. three years’ time.
8. It was accepted that as James Handley had resigned from the Parish Council he had technically resigned from the Sub-Committee. Discussions took place as regards a potential replacement and it is hoped that another member will be obtained soon.
9. Mapping Review. It was agreed that plans would be prepared showing a new development boundary(ies) including James Handley’s concept. These should be put forward prior to our meeting in November. The question was raised as to whether the new development boundaries could be made available on CAD. If not we would prepare our own plans. Further discussion took place with regard to:
a) Questionnaires
b) Local Plan Review
c) Date to meet to set out the development boundaries.
d) Public Meeting setting out the purpose of meeting, what we want to achieve, sharing vision and asking people what they would like in the village to create a more cohesive community.
10.  It was agreed that the Sub Committee meeting would be held on 8th September to consider new development boundaries and the contents of the public meeting in November.
11. [bookmark: _GoBack]Village communication. A report had been issued in the Newsletter as mentioned above. Details of the November meeting would be published via ‘fliers’ through doors, the Clive and Grinshill Newsletter and through the website. 
12. PJ to advise Adrian Burr (GPC Chairman) on progress update.
13. Next Meeting following the meeting on 8th September would be on 22nd September at 18.30hrs at The Old Vicarage.
Meeting closed at 20.17 pm. 
